
new church was built—the first move being made towards it on I'eb. 6, 1894,- a Young
l’eople’s Society organized, a 
Ladies’ Aid started and a weekly 
prayer-meeting held. In the early 
part of the year 1895, owing to 
ill health, he was forced to resign, 
thereby leaving the church vacant 
again.

As has been stated above, a 
new church was built during the 
year 1894. The first movement 
made in refertnce to the building 
of a new church took place in the 
year 1889, when it came up for 
discussion at the annual meeting 
of that year. A motion was intro­
duced by John 1‘aterson, second­
ed by Jas. Dickie, that a congre­
gational meeting be called for 
the purpose of considering the 
advisability of building a new 
church. Nothing definite seemsTHK XKW CHVRCH, KKBCTKI) IS94


